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From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 12 August 2020 12:29

To: I

Subject: [OFFICIAL] FW: APPLICATION FOR VARIATION OF EXISTING LICENCE AT THE

"EIGHT FARMERS" PUBLIC HOUSE, PARKERS ROAD, CREWE, CHESHIRE

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

From : I

Sent: 12-Aug-2020 11:57

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Cc: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Fwd: APPLICATION FOR VARIATION OF EXISTING LICENCE AT THE "EIGHT FARMERS" PUBLIC HOUSE,
PARKERS ROAD, CREWE, CHESHIRE

Date: Wed, Aug 12,2020 at 11:49 AM
Subject: APPLICATION FOR VARIATION OF EXISTING LICENCE AT THE "EIGHT FARMERS"
PUBLIC HOUSE, PARKERS ROAD, CREWE, CHESHIRE

To: <Licencing_CE(@cheshireeast.gov.uk>

I refer to the application which I understand is in the process of being made later today. I wish to raise
objections to this under the Licensing Act 2003 for the following reasons:
PREVENTION OF CRIME & DISORDER:
- several residents have been able to smell drugs into our gardens which has emanated from the Public
House car park, where patrons are clearly taking illegal drugs whilst visiting the Public House
- drunk patrons are seen getting into their vehicles at night and driving whilst clearly under the influence
- Police have been called numerous times, it is understood, due to fighting occuring. In fact on the first night
the Public House was allowed to re-open after the lockdown, there was a fight which involved a large group
of patrons and also it is understood criminal damage occurred to a vehicle parked on the car park. Police
were called to this incident.
PUBLIC SAFETY:
- the local residents do not feel safe when the Public House is open during "normal hours" let alone if those
hours were to be extended. For the last few weekends it has been noted that the Public House has been
serving into the early hours as we have been experiencing lots of noise as a result and do not feel safe,
especially when regular fights are breaking out and criminal damage.
The patrons often use the "cut through" at the top of Harris Close to walk through and often cause noise or
even use as a toilet.
There does not appear to be any regard for "social distancing measures" and in view of the current Covid 19
pandemic, this is also a major concern for local residents.
PREVENTION OF PUBLIC NUISANCE:
Iunderstand that numerous residents have already made formal complaints regarding the noise coming from
the Public House during the early hours of the morning. This is before any licence extension has been
granted. The Landlady?Landlord is clearly not adhering to the current licence conditions, if neighbouring
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residents are able to hear such loud noise often until 3am through drunk patrons clearly still consuming
alcohol.

I would be most grateful if my representations above could be considered prior to the application for
variation taking place. I understand that other local residents have also raised their objections and as stated,
several complaints have been made regarding the Public House prior to the knowledge of the application for
variation.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards

(local resident)



